
Cross Country 

Well done to everyone who took part in last week’s Catholic Cross Country Race.  

Condition Improvement Funding 

We are pleased to tell you that the school has been awarded Condition Improvement Funding [CIF] to 

replace the outside mobile classroom.  This should be erected over the Summer, with the brand new 

classroom being ready for the start of the new school year. 

PTA Meeting 

The next PTA meeting will be on      

Thursday 4th May at 8.00pm in the   

Waggon and Horses. 

Everyone welcome! 

St Patrick’s Disco 
 

St Wilfrid’s PTA are delighted to say that 
the St Patrick's disco raised £960 for 
school. Thanks to everyone who         
volunteered and came along to help us 
raise this fantastic amount of  money for 
school. 

The Big Pedal 

Thank you to everyone [children, parents and staff], who 

took part in The Big Pedal. After 9 days our national place 

was 216th and our Sheffield position was 2nd.  

Around 36% of the school took part overall. 

Well done! 



Netball 

Y5 and Y6 had a fantastic evening of netball last   

Friday when Abbey Lane Primary School visited to 

compete in two friendly matches. 

After four quarters, the score for Y6 was 3  -  1 [win] 

and for Y5 was 5  -  2 [win]. 

The sun was shining and we had 

lots of supporters. 

Well done girls! 

Prayer of the Week 

Dear Lord 

Help us make our world a better place. 

Help the poor, lonely and ill. 

Make them get better. 

Help us to be a great team and learn  that we are 

a family. 

Amen 

Louisa    Y5 

Razzamatazz Performance of  
Grease Lightening 
 
Mrs Coles was privileged to be invited by the children in 
her class to watch the performance of Grease          
Lightening by Razzamatazz.  
 
It was absolutely amazing with so much work put in to 
do such a polished performance.  
 
Well done everyone! 

Summer Term Dinner Menu 

Please find attached the new dinner menus for the summer 

term.  

You will see that Taylor Shaw have introduced “Grab a 

Bag” [purple or orange band]. These are a mixture of wraps, 

pitta and bread  sandwiches. 

The children will be bringing paper copies of the menus home next week.  

Head Lice 

Those little visitors have reared their ugly heads again. Please check your child’s hair over 

the Easter break and if treat if necessary. 

To help prevent head lice from spreading please ensure all long hair is tied back. 



Judo 

All classes have taken part in a judo lesson with Gareth this week, which was great fun.   

Look out for the flyer in your child’s bag. 

Great Photos of Sports Opportunities at St Wilfrid’s 

After School 

Girls Football 

[Thursdays] 

After School 

Gymnastics 

[Thursdays] 

Lunchtime KS2 

Rugby [Fridays] 

7th April 2017 










